
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 9th May 2025 

 

The past two weeks have all been about preparing and 
understanding VE day.  We couldn’t be prouder of the 
children as they have embraced the stories, we’ve shared 
with them.  This week, Mrs Bradbury brought in a helmet, 
badge and two gas masks for us to look at and try on! 
They belonged to Mr Bradbury’s Great Uncle who used to 
be an ARP warden (Air Raid Precautions) in WW2. 

We watched a tour of the Air Raid Shelter Museum in 
Stockport. It was fascinating… and worth a visit! 

 

Bikeability – exciting news that some of our children have 
progressed to using the pedal bikes and have been cycling 
around the playground with confidence! Our top tip: ditch 
the stabilisers and take off the pedals so they can practise 
balancing at home, then when they’ve got the balance 
sorted, put the pedals back on.   

 

We had lots more time outside in the sunshine!  

 

Next week we will be producing some artwork for 
Middlewich’s Folk and Boat Festival and another local 
community project.  

 

Have a wonderful weekend and we’ll see you next week! 

Mrs Madden  ☺ 
 


